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TEMPORARY CHANGE TO UNTHROTTLED MODE FOR NEW EDM AND FXM DATA 
FEEDS VIA JSE INTERNATIONAL ACCESS POINT (IAP) 
 
The JSE needs to temporarily upscale the current new Level 2 (full depth) MITCH 

EDM and FXM data feeds (which are not yet in production mode) to unthrottled 

mode to assist some clients with their ITaC testing and go-live readiness. 

It is envisaged for the two new data feeds to be in unthrottled mode until the end 

of February 2019.  The changes will come into effect from Wednesday, 23 January 

2019.  

Note that this is a temporary change and the two data feeds will revert to 

throttled mode in preparation for ITaC go-live which is presently planned for 

Monday, 8 April 2019. 

This communication thus serves to notify you of the change and to make sure that 

your systems cater for the temporary unthrottled data flow during the temporary 

period. 

 

Service: 
JSE International Access Point 

 

 

Environment(s): 

Production 

 

Additional Information: 

If you have any queries about this 

announcement, please contact the 

Client Services Centre on 

+27 11 520 7777 or 

customersupport@jse.co.za  
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